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Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to take this opportunity to clarify my expectations regarding the revised
school uniform. Whilst pupils are welcome to wear black tailored shorts from Monday
until the end of term, these must be ‘school uniform’ style and just above the knee. Hot-
pants and fashion shorts are not acceptable; neither are cycling shorts.

Below are examples of styles that are suitable:

If you choose to purchase shorts for your child, please ensure they are school uniform
wear. If you choose not to use our approved supplier, YC Sports, you will find school
uniform shorts up to age 16 at various school uniform retailers, such as Asda, Marks &
Spencer, Tesco etc.

Please do not purchase shorts that are inappropriate as your child will be sent home to
change. If you are unsure if the shorts you are considering buying are suitable, please
contact the school before making a purchase.

If your child chooses to wear black tailored school shorts, please remember to ensure that
they wear suntan lotion if it is sunny.

Yours sincerely
MRS D GILL
Headteacher
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